
  EdVue 

  Hillvue Public School 

       “Caring, Smart & Proud” 

TERM 4   WEEK  4     31st October, 2012 

 

 SPOOKY  SPOOKY 

Last Wednesday the Disco was a great success! There 
were daring draculas, wonderful witches, fabulous 
fairies, dramatic devils and magnificent mummies, just 
to name a few. The night ended quickly but the 
memories will stay for a while. 

 
 
 
 
Thank you to the parents, 
staff and students who 
supported our disco.  
Thank you to the 
dedicated, hard working 
P&C, Mrs Porter and 
KIDCO who made our 
Disco possible.  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE 
Attendance at school is compulsory for children and any 
absences, whole or part day, must be explained by a 
parental note, or phone call to the office. Mrs Craigie works 
on our PIP program. Parents of students who are away from 
school will receive a courtesy call from Jody.  
 
Late arrivals and early leavers must report to the office on 
arrival or before leaving school.  Children need to be at 
school on time. The Home School Liaison Officer will be 
advised of those children who are consistently late to school 
and further action will be forthcoming. 
 
Mrs Chambers is the Hilllvue Welfare and Engagement AP 
and any issues regarding attendance can be directed to 
myself or Mrs Chambers.  The department guidelines are 
very clear and long term unexplained absences may lead to 
prosecution if a positive attendance plan is not adhered to. 
 
 
 

HATS  HATS  HATS 
Please ensure that your child has a Hillvue hat. As part of our 
Sun Safe Policy it is compulsory to wear a hat in Terms 4 
and 1.  Well done to the children who are wearing their 
school hats. 
Remember - No Hat Play In The Shade under the COLA 
 
QUENCHING YOUR CHILD’S THIRST 
In the coming summer months what are the best drinks to 
prevent dehydration?  And do you know the recommended 
daily intake of water for your child’s age?   
Find out the facts: http://www.healthykids.nsw.gov.au/kids-
teens/stats-and-facts-teens/teens-nutrition/drinks-for-
hydration.aspx 
 
ASTHMA 
If your child has asthma please ensure that we know so that 
an  appropriate asthma plan can be put into place. Here’s a 
checklist on what you need to do, and what you can expect 
of others. Go to: http://www.asthmafoundation.org.au/
Childcare_info_for_parents.aspx 
 
Have a great week! 
Tina White  
Principal 

 
 
 
Diary Dates    Term 4 
 
Week 4 
Wed 31 Oct  4pm AECG Tamworth South PS 
Thurs 1st Nov  2013 Kinder Transition 
   
Week 5    
Mon 5 November  Captains 2013 girls’ speech 
Wed 7 November  P & C Meeting 6pm 
Wed 7 November  Captains 2013 boys’ speech 
Thur 8 Nov  2013 Kinder Transition 
Fri 9 Nov   K-6 Assembly 
 
Week 6  
Thursday 15 Nov  Kinder Orientation Day 
 
Week 7 
Wed 21 Nov  Elective Sport 3-6 
 
Week 8  
Wed 28 Nov  K-6 Final Scripture - Christmas
   Elective Sport 3-6 
Week 9   
Wed 5 Dec  Elective Sport 3-6 
   6pm - P & C meeting 
Fri 7 December  Presentation Day 
 
Week 10  
Monday 10 Dec  Year 6 Farewell 
Friday 14 Dec  Class Parties 
   Reports Sent Home 
Week 11    
Wed 19 December  Students last day 2013 
Thur 20 & Fri 21 Dec School Development Days 
 

 


